
 

 

 

                    CONEWAGO TOWNSHIP BOARD OF SUPERVISORS    
                           SPECIAL MEETING-BUDGET WORKSHOP 
                                            DECEMBER 7, 2009 
 

The meeting of the Board of Supervisors was held at the Township Municipal Building.  The meeting was 
called to order by the Chairman, at 6:00 P. M.  Those in attendance were Lois Leonard (Chairperson), 
Robert Hahn (Vice Chairman), Shaun Appel  (Supervisor) and Lou Anne Bostic, (Secretary). 
 
Pledge of Allegiance: 
 
Budget workshop: 
 
The board changed the proposed donation to the Strinestown Community Fire Company to $53,000.00. 
The fire company will be responsible for paying all utilities at Station 2, all fuel and all insurance with the 
exception of workers compensation. 
 
The budget will be updated as per instructed and advertised for adoption in December. 
 
Meeting adjourned at approximately 6:10 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Lou Anne Bostic 
 


	Page #1

